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A consultation hosted by the Archbishop of York took place online from 14 to 16 September and was attended by over 150 delegates.
The consultation — dubbed 'Living Vision, Walking Strategy' — was part of the ongoing work on the Church of England's Vision & Strategy led by
the Archbishop of York and expected to conclude in early 2021. The consultation was an opportunity for all the bishops and diocesan secretaries

to work together on the Church of England's mission, vision and priorities for the next 10 years.

The consultation opened with sessions on where the Church is presently and what we are learning from this experience. On Tuesday the
consultation considered the particular challenges facing the Church both internally and externally and what the vision for the Church over the

next ten years might be. The final day covered potential practicalities of committing to the work needed to put the strategy and vision into action

at a national, diocesan and local level.
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